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Friday 18™ October 2024

This week in Kingfisher Class..

English: The children edited the first drafts of their poems from last week and
practised reading them with expression. As part of our SPAG work, we looked at
the different parts of a sentence and ways to improve our written work.

Maths: We learnt to count in 3’s on Monday. Can your child count in 3’s, fluently?
This will be a good thing to practise over half term. We also recapped number
bonds to 10, odd and even numbers and used known facts to find answers to
related number sentences.

Science: We have been looking at Food Chains that occur in woodland areas.

Art: We started our new unit of work by using graded pencils to draw and shade in
a small section of the school building. We modelled our sketches closely on the
work of artist Ian Murphy.

Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ .

Notices and messages:

1. Please encourage your child to read every day and practise their number skills on
NumBots.
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